
Dear [Volunteer's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to extend my heartfelt appreciation for the 

remarkable work you have done as a peer tutoring volunteer. 

Your dedication and passion for helping fellow students succeed have not gone unnoticed. By 

sharing your knowledge and skills, you have made a significant impact on our learning 

community. 

Thank you for your commitment, patience, and the positive energy you bring to the tutoring 

sessions. Your efforts are truly valued and have inspired many. 

Once again, thank you for being an exceptional volunteer. We are grateful for your contributions 

and look forward to your continued involvement. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Role] 

[Your Institution] 


